
Testimonial: Vitto Brown 

Communication is so important to us! Our doors, inboxes and phones are always 
open to you. We also publish a weekly e-newsletter, Friday Features. Subscribe 

today! 

Parent Association (CAPE) 
 

We are all members of CAPE!!  By becoming a family at MSBG, you have become 
a member of the CAPE family.  We are an organization that is open to everyone, 
and are currently looking for volunteers, supporters, and people to fill the leadership 
roles. 
 
The mission of our school Parent Association is to build community among the 
families of the Montessori School of Bowling Green. We aim to help families feel 
welcome and integral to the school from preschool through eighth grade, to 
reinforce and extend the Montessori philosophy, to raise funds for special projects, 
and to support the teachers and administration of the School.  
 
Stop by and learn more about CAPE and how you can be involved at our: 
 

CAPE open house  
Monday, August 28th  

MSBG lobby 
7:30am-9am 

 
If you cannot make it, and would like to learn more about how you can  

be involved in CAPE,  
please email office@montessorischoolbg.org. 

 

 
Vitto attended MSBG through the sixth grade and 
graduated from Bowling Green High School. He 
attended the University of Wisconsin on a full-ride 
basketball scholarship. 
 
In high school, he received Ohio Division 2 
basketball player of the year, NW Ohio player of 
the year, and NLL player of the year awards. 
 
At the University of Wisconsin, Vitto Brown made 
the game-winning defensive play in Wisconsin’s 
upset of Villanova in the second round in 2017. He 
was a key starter in his final year of college 
basketball  
 
Vitto said about MSBG, 
 
I especially appreciate the free movement in the Montessori classrooms and the freedom of choice. It was 
important to not all work on the same things at the same time. I also really appreciate the hands-on learning 
including the math materials, language manipulatives, history simulations and science labs. 

 

Family 
Meet & Greet 

 

Tuesday 
August 29th 
6pm-7:30pm 

@MSBG 
 

Come out to the 
school to meet up with 
old friends and make 
some new ones!  We 

are celebrating the be-
ginning of school and 
our awesome commu-

nity! 

 
 

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year!  
We are honored to be partners with you! 

 
This year marks our 38th school year and we are very much looking forward to the first days 
of school, establishing community within our classrooms as well as the whole school. 
Children thrive when home and school work in harmony. The school-home partnership is 
built on a solid foundation of trust and respect. 
 
MSBG’s Mission: The Montessori School of Bowling Green is a nurturing community that 
educates the whole child in a Montessori environment, where children develop mutual respect, 
personal responsibility, and a passion for learning.  
 
MSBG’s Commitment to Parents: 

• Advocacy.  Each child is treated with love, respect and dignity. 
• A prepared environment. We offer a safe, inspiring, stimulating educational environment. 
• Community. We provide friendly, professional and timely support to families. 
• Montessori. We hold the school, staff and students to the highest Montessori standards 

and guide children to become independent, responsible, self-confident and 
compassionate world citizens. 

 
MSBG’s Hope is that Parents: 

• Understand and embrace Montessori philosophy.  
• Become familiar with the school’s routines and policies.  
• Maintain an open and constructive communication with the school. Each week, we 

publish Friday Features, our e-newsletter. We post information by classroom doors and 
through email, and a variety of print and online publications are available to you. 

• Get involved with our school. Join us for Parent Talk and parent chats, observe in our 
classrooms and come to our events. Apply Montessori principles at home. You can create 
consistency in your child’s life by attending parent education sessions and learning more 
about the Montessori approach.  

• Be an ambassador for Montessori education. We hope that parents can be our best 
ambassadors to promote Montessori education to more  

• children and families. 

http://www.sbnation.com/college-basketball/players/229935/vitto-brown
http://www.sbnation.com/college-basketball/2017/3/18/14968892/wisconsin-vitto-brown-defensive-play-stoned-josh-hart

